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February 2, 2015 

 

 

The Honorable Charisse Millett 

Capitol Building, Room 204 

Juneau, Alaska  99801-1182 

 

Dear Representative Millett,  

 

I would like to express my appreciation and support for HB 35, “An Act Establishing March 27 as Great Alaska 

Earthquake Remembrance Day”.   This bill gives recognition to the devastating impacts of the Great Alaska 

Earthquake on March 27, 1964.  It is a day that is ingrained in many of our memories.   

 

By proclaiming March 27, 2014 as the Great Alaska Earthquake Remembrance Day, it gives us an opportunity 

not only to remember that terrible day and those we lost, but to recognize the courage of those who participated 

in the rescue and recovery efforts and encourage Alaskans to prepare for similar disasters that could take place 

in the future.   

 

I applaud you and the Alaska State Legislature for your work in bringing this to the forefront.  It is my hope that 

your message spreads to citizens across the state and we all can take the time on that day to recognize, 

remember and prepare.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Dan Sullivan 

Mayor   

 
 


